
 June 2023 

Dear parents and carers,  

We are now in the last few weeks of term and busy planning our end of year events for all 

the children and their families.  

We have been very busy with our seaside trip to Weston –Super—Mare and Fathers Day 

events going on in school this week. It has been lovely for the children, staff and their    

families to enjoy these occasions together, so a huge thank you to everyone who took part 

and made them such a success.  

Our last few weeks before the holidays bring parent consultations for all of the children 

and then our Leavers Services for those children who will be starting primary school in 

September. Dates are shared overleaf but please look out for further information           

regarding these events in the coming weeks.  

If you have any questions, then please do not hesitate to speak to a member of staff.  

Reminders and information 

 

 Can we remind parents that Nursery session times are 8.30-11.15/11.30am and 12.15-

3.00/3.15pm. We ask that children are brought in on time so that they do not miss valuable 

learning with their keyworkers and collected promptly please.  

 

 Children are offered a daily drink of milk or water during their sessions but can bring in their 

own bottles of plain water if they so wish. This must be plain water ONLY.   

 

 Unfortunately we do not have the facilities to keep the children’s lunch boxes refrigerated during 

the school day so parents may wish to add freezer blocks to lunch boxes containing any fresh       

produce as the weather gets warmer if they are concerned 

 

 Any money for fees needs to be handed to Carmella in the office between 8.30 and 2.30pm 

please.  

 

 Now that we are in the Summer term, a reminder that for health and safety reasons, the children 

should wear shoes with closed toes and backs for nursery please, NO sandals or Crocs 

Sun Protection 

 As we start to get some warmer weather, we ask that the children bring a sun hat from home please 

to wear outdoors and also that parents apply sun cream before the children arrive for nursery.       

Parents of 30 hours children must return a sun cream permission slip and supply sun protection 

cream to enable staff to reapply sun cream in the afternoon to 

ensure that the children are safe outdoors.  Please see Beckie 

Queen or Dawn if you have not yet completed a permission form 

or sent cream in.  



As we approach the end of the school year, here are a number of important dates 

for your attention: 

Please note that staff will begin making appointments for consultations week       

beginning 3rd July 

Dates for your diary: 

Monday 10th July—Kathryn’s consultations, Magic Russ performing for 

the children 

Tuesday 11th July—Beckie B’s consultations 

Wednesday 12th July—Dawn’s consultations 

Thursday 13th July—Beckie Q’s consultations 

Friday 14th July—Maxine’s consultations 

Tuesday 18th July—Leavers Services (more information to follow) 

Wednesday 19th July—Leavers Services  (more information to follow) 

Thursday 20th July—Water play day  - more information to follow 

Friday 21st July—last day of term for children 

Monday 24th and Tuesday 25th July—Nursery closed for staff training  

 

Thank you for your 

continuing support as 

always 


